
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 
EAST GATE OUTGOING ROAD CLOSURE 

ROVER WAY  
CARDIFF DOCK  

 

 
 

MONDAY 25TH JANUARY 2021 
From 0800-1700 

 
We will be completing repairs to the road 

surface. Please use the west gate to exit the 
port estate. 

 
If you have any queries, please call: 

07725639082 
 
 

Matthew Thomas  21.01.2021 
Engineering Supervisor 
 


